
Child Find Screenings - May 9th, 2022

At Wilson Creek Elementary School our staff and speech/language pathologist are

available to perform a screening with any child who is birth to school age residing within

our school district.

The purpose of Child Find is to determine if there is a disability or developmental delay

that could possibly qualify a child for special education or Section 504 services. The

results of this screening will be shared with you. These screenings usually take between

15-30 minutes and include a fun interaction between your child and our staff. This

screening is designed to quickly assess if your son or daughter has skills that are

considered developmentally appropriate, and to ensure that we are able to give your child

the tools needed to be successful in the beginning years of school.

Please call the office at 509-345-2541 to make an appointment if you would like your child

to participate in these screenings, which will take place the morning of May 9th. An adult

will need to accompany your child. This screening time is supplemental, and an optional

service available for your child.


